Office of Commissioner of the Revenue
Karen I. Rose, MCR

409 South Main Street

Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801-3610
ctycomm(@harrisonburgva.gov

Phone 540-432-7704 Fax 540-432-7781

VIRGINIA

Certificate of the Commissioner of the Revenue

— sold their operations in the City on March 28, 2019. They

paid for a business license for the entire year. The license has been prorated for three (3) months.
Pursuant to §58.1-3981 of the Code of Virginia, I certify that this taxpayer is due a refund of
$5,745.41 plus interest at a rate of 6% for overpayment of business license.

Verified by the Commissioner of the Revenue:

Karen I. Rose .
Date: 2 q

Consent by City Attorney: M 29
G. Chris Brown
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